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MEMBERS PRESENT 

Sam Tipton, Executive Director                                       Leland Bearden, Sr. Reg. 1 

Leann Johnston President                                                  Terry Lowrey, Jr. Reg. 1 

Alex Koulovatos, 1
st
 Vice President                                  Mike Martin, Sr. Reg. 2 

Debra Manley, 2
nd

 Vice President                                     Rodney Gee, Jr. Reg. 2 

Ray Baca, Past President                                                  Laura Meinzer, Sr. Reg. 3       

Lee Grisham, Volleyball Committee Chair             Kit Kyle Puckett, Jr. Reg. 3 

Wayne Johnson, Basketball Committee Chair       Linda Godwin, Sr. Reg. 4 

Linda Richter, Track Committee Chair                   Janie Litchford, Jr. Reg. 4 

Bryan Vandiver, Softball Committee Chair            Donna Benotti, Sr. Reg. 5 

Danni Engle, Sub-Varsity Committee Chair           Susan Willis, Jr. Reg. 5 

Heather Sanders, Volleyball Committee Vice Chair       Loyd Morgan, Sr. Reg. 6 

Lynn Pool, Basketball Committee Vice Chair                Jan Newland, Jr. Reg. 6 

Tim Torres, Track Committee Vice Chair                       Rodney Vigil, Sr. Reg. 7 

Mike Ledsome, Softball Committee Vice Chair             René Garza, Jr. Reg. 7 

Stefani Shortes, Sub-Varsity Committee Vice Chair   Rick Keith, Sr. Reg. 8 

                                                                                           Jim Eubank, Jr. Reg. 8 

 

 

This meeting was called to order by Leann Johnston (Tyler Chapel Hill H.S.), President 

of the Texas Girls Coaches Association.  The new officers and board of directors and 

committee members were introduced. Leann Johnston reminded the board that everybody 

was allowed to vote and speak during the meeting except for the vice chair of the 

committees.  

 

Travel and Itinerary Reports 

Sam Tipton, Executive Director, reminded the board that the executive committee would 

be traveling to El Paso for the coaching clinic and later to Norman, Oklahoma for the 

TX-OK Basketball All-Star Game. 

 

Volleyball Committee Report 

No Report 

 

Basketball Committee Report 

No report 

 

Track Committee Report 

No report 

 



Softball Committee Report 

No report 

 

Sub-Varsity Committee Report 

No Report 

 

Executive Committee Report- 

Ray Baca, Hereford High School, reminded the board about the importance of attending 

the meetings and if you miss two meetings, you could be removed from your position. 

Ray congratulated Leann Johnston on a great summer clinic and a job well done. He also 

thanked everyone for all their help and support during his tenure as president. 

 

New Business 

No New Business 

 

Adjourn 

Leland Bearden, Smyer High School moved to adjourn. Rodney Gee, Eastland High 

School, seconded the motion. 

Motion passed. 

 

 

 


